



School Road Earith Huntingdon Cambs PE28 3QB

Tel: 01487 841868

Email:

office@earith.cambs.sch.uk

Website:

www.earith.cambs.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mr T Abbs

23rd May 2025

Dear Parents

We are all looking forward to our annual sports day tomorrow, Friday 24th May. All the children have been practising for a sprint, distance and throwing event in their athletics lessons.

Here is some key information for you:

- Gates open at 1pm. Seating for parents is available on the school side of the field.
- Classes will sit on the far side of the field; other side of the track
- FOES will be have an 'honesty box' for drinks (bring cash!)
- Please ensure your child comes to school in correct PE kit.
- Sun cream applied in the morning by parents. Children can bring their own sun cream to school (named bottle) providing they can apply it themselves.
- Child zones for Sports Day are shaded.
- We will ensure that all water bottles are refilled before coming out onto the field.
- At the end of Sports Day, teachers will take children back to class.
- Please do not collect children from the track. We applause them off
- Collection is outside your child's classroom as per usual
- Parents may access staff toilets in the Hall via side-door playground nearest Hall
- You will be locked in once through the gates
- Latecomers/early leavers via the main office only

Thank you for all of your support.

Jill Nicholls PE Lead.